
 

 

 

 

 

To:  Kate Wall, Town Clerk 

From:  Maureen Giusti, AICP 

  Acting Town Planner 

 

Subject: Cancellation of Meeting 

Date:  August 3, 2021 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Berlin Conservation Commission which is scheduled for Tuesday, 

August 10, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 

 

 

 

 


